Pathway
to Health

Dear Dental Provider,

We are excited to share with you an invitation to participate in perhaps the largest, free mobile
medical/dental clinic ever to come to the city of Indianapolis!

Pathway to Health is a non-profit organization that exists to serve the physical needs of the
uninsured and under-insured by providing free medical, surgical, vision, dental, and other
essential services.

We will be occupying Lucas Qil Stadium, April 17-20, 2022, with the support of Mayor Hogsett
and other partners such as Visit Indy.

As in all of our previous events, our dental services are the most sought after. Our goal is to not
turn anyone away. We will be offering oral surgery, restorative dentistry, endodontics, and
dental prophylaxis. With approximately 150 dental chairs and units, we are looking for dentists,
hygienists, and dental assistants. We will provide all the instruments, equipment, materials,
imaging, and proper disposal. We only ask that you bring your own headlamp.

Please consider lending us a hand for this unique event and extending this invitation to your
office staff. To gain more insight into this event, take a look at what mayors and public figures in
other cities are saying about Pathway to Health: https://vimeo.com/333778336.

Pathway to Health is responsible for set-up and tear-down of all chairs, instruments, and
equipment, making it easy for you to participate by simply registering on our website for the
event at pathwaytohealth.org.

If you'd like to contact me, I'm best reached on my mobile phone at (317)409-3260. You may
also contact Vinette Dye at (704)497-3119. We're looking forward to serving the residents of
Indianapolis with you!

Kind Regards,

Randy

Randy Griffin, DDS

Dental Director

Vinette Dye, Clinic Manager
Pathway to Health
pathwaytohealth.org




